ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT

SOUTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA

Nov,10th,1959,

Mr,Forrest C, Allen,
Atnhletic Director,
University of Keansas,
Lawrence,iansas,

Dear Mr, Allen:

Thanks very much for your nice
letter of November 6th and I sincerely hope
that you will be able to give us a basketball
game a2t Lewrence on our February trip to the

midwest,

Until I hear from you again
then, may 1 be '

Very sincerely yours,

,,(7//7 Coach

SOUTHWESTERN VERSITY

“WATCH THE BISONS IN 1940-41”



